
Weekly Recall Summary Generated on 2023-04-26:

Boat recalls have been issued by Ebbtide Holdings, Mercury, and Aviara Boats for various
models due to unspecified problems. The recalls affect hundreds of units and are still open with no
specific severity listed. In addition to boat recalls, Gilster-Mary Lee Corp. has recalled one lot of HyVee
Hamburger Chili Macaroni Skillet Meal due to undeclared milk allergen, and Salento Organics has
issued an allergy alert for its dark chocolate fruit and peanut bites due to undeclared milk presence.
North American Food Distributing Company has also recalled bottles of Kagome sauces due to
undeclared soy, and Jarman's Midwest Cleaning Systems has recalled all lots of hand sanitizers due to
the presence of methanol. Second Nature Brands has also recalled its Gluten Free Reese's Pieces
Brownie Brittle due to the presence of undeclared wheat, which has led to one reported illness.
Consumers are urged to return these products or contact the manufacturers for returns or refunds.

The previous summary was generated using ChatGPT based on analysis of relevant recalls.


